
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 26, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Sara E. Farley 

P.O. Box 14128 

Stanford, California 94309 

 

Dear Sara: 

 

I would like to thank you and Stanford in Government for the kind offer to have me come and discuss 

the assassination of President Kennedy and the work of the Review Board.  I accept your offer with 

pleasure, including the offer of transportation, although I must decline the offer of an honorarium. 

 

As we discussed by e-mail, I can be at Stanford on March 2, and I will be at your disposition for the 

time of the talk. 

 

I look forward to being in touch with you further. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 


